SCFPD27 COMMISSIONER MEETING
May 23rd, 2025

The meeting was called to order at 1:10 pm
Flag Salute
Commissioner Slawson went to the Snohomish County Planning and Development Services (PDS) office, to discuss what steps need to be taken to get the permit for the building addition finalized. He was able to get all the paperwork submitted and has presented 2 invoices from PDS for the permits. The first permit was for the Commercial building permit for a total of $842.67. The second permit was the Land Clearing permit for a total of $1622.25. The invoices were submitted to the Commissioner’s for approval. 
Commissioner Slawson made a motion to pay the invoices for the permit. Commissioner Thurman seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously.
This will go under building maintenance in the budget.
Commissioner Nielsen would like to have the window between the shop area and the addition closed off with sheetrock on both sides and have an automatic door closer/spring added to the fire door.
Secretary Bonn will sign the certification page for Steve Nielsen who has approved this by Zoom.
Commissioner Thurman made a motion to close the meeting at 1:23 pm. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Slawson and approved unanimously.
